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An important change has been made to the Obituary notice for Odessa 
Straw who passed away on June 1, 2021.   

The New Harmony Gazette has been notified by a Representative of  Saint 
Stephens Episcopal Church that the funeral service at Saint Stephens for 
Odessa Straw will not be a public funeral service.  It is a Private Service, 
not for the public at large.   

A Life Celebration will still be held for Odessa on July 9, at 6 P.M. at the 
Ribeyre Annex in New Harmony.  The public is invited to attend. 

The Gazette apologizes for any inconvenience the previous erroneous 
notice may have caused.


